
From: John Rooney   
Sent: Friday, June 14, 2024 12:27 PM 
To: Section 62A Applications Non Major <section62anonmajor@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: RE: S62A/2024/0044 87 Queenshill Road, Bristol, BS4 2XQ 
 

Hi Leanne 

 

Yes, DofD change is fine, and CIl attached.  

Kind regards 
  
John Rooney MRTPI 
Planning Associate 
  

  
1 The Lodge • Spillmans Court • Stroud • GL5 3RU • UK 
41a High Street • Nailsea • BS48 1AS • UK 
  
  

 
 This message (including attachments) is confidential and is intended for the addressee only.  The material in it may 

also be subject to copyright protection.  If you are not the addressee you are notified that any use, review, disclosure, 
or copying of the information in it is prohibited.  If you have received this message in error please notify us and delete 
any copies of it.  Whilst we take sensible precautions, we cannot guarantee that this message or attachments are virus 
free. 
 




